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PHILADELPHIA TO SEA MAINTENANCE DREDGING 

The Captain of the Pott, Delaware Bay, is notifying mariners that the Philadelphia to Sea Maintenance Dredging 

Project has completed dredging operations in Marcus Hook Range and Marcus Hook Anchorage (No. 7) on the 

Delaware River. The safety zones associated with this project is hereby cancelled. 

Traffic patterns are returned to nonnal. All restrictions related to dredging operations in Marcus Hook Anchorage 

(No. 7) have been removed. 

If there are any questions regarding the contents of this bulletin or expectations of the Captain of the Port, please 
contact (215) 271-4807. 
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Captain, U.S. Coast Guard 

Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay 

This release has been issued for public information and notification pwposes only. 


